From: Lily-Camille Lane

To: A303 Stonehenge

Subject: Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge scheme
Date: 09 March 2022 23:28:35

Dear Sir/Madam,

I hope this finds you well.

I would like to express my concern regarding the Stonehenge scheme and ask that alternatives to the highway
are explored further before committing to an action that cannot be undone.

Our history is the foundation of our culture and no road could ever be of more importance to safeguarding our
heritage. Stonehenge is not only integral to our identity within the UK, but also for the achievements of
mankind as a whole. It remains one of the biggest tourist draws and therefore supports our economy more than
we could calculate. I beg you to take into consideration the judgement of the World Heritage Committee and to
explore alternative routes and methods to reduce the harm to Stonehenge.

A longer journey is a small price to pay for preserving the integrity of our history for future generations. Please
consider the environmental impact in line with new Government targets around Climate Change, reducing
emissions and preserving nature. Please consider the wish of the civilians who you promise to serve. This
country does not want a road at the risk of losing the integrity of Stonehenge. An alternative can be found and
must be found. There is always an alternative if you really want to find it and refuse to choose the easy option.

Thank you for your consideration.

Kind regards,
Lily-Camille Lane





